Mr Ross Balfour
Chairman
Seaboard Community Polytunnel Group

12 November 2018

Dear Ross

LETTER OF SUPPORT RE THE COMMUITY ASSET TRANSFER ~ 30 YEAR LEASE
SEABOARD COMMUNITU POLYTUNNEL GROUP PROJECT

We are aware that your group have lodged a Community Asset Transfer request for an area of ground
situated on the drying green at Balintore Harbour.

There is no doubt that there is a need in the Seaboard Community for such a project and that it would
help to address various social needs such as isolation and loneliness. It is very encouraging that the
project has received substantial support to date and also local support from skilled people who are
willing to be involved in the project.

As a Community Council we are in full support of the above project.

We wish you every success and appreciate the work and effort that has already gone into this project.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Skinner (Mrs)
Chairman

Email: Chairman- . . : - - Mobile: 07881424546
Secretary - LT Co Mobile: 07180924200
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24th October 2018

Mr Ross Balfour,
Chairman
Seaboard Community Polytunnel Group

Dear Ross,

LETTER OF SUPPORT RE THE COMMUNITY ASSET TRANSFER — 30 YEAR LEASE
SEABOARD COMMUNITY POLYTUNNEL GROUP PROJECT

| am aware that your group have lodged a Community Asset Transfer request for an area of ground
situated on the drying green at Balintore Harbour. .

There is no doubt that there is a need in the Seaboard community for such a project, this would not only
get people engaged in growing their own fruit and vegetables but in the process address other social needs
such as isolation and loneliness. It is very encouraging that the project has received substantial support to
date and also local support from skilled people who are willing to be involved in the project.

As a director of the Seaboard Memorial Hall Ltd and Seaboard Trading Ltd we would lend our support to
this project by purchasing and using some of the fruit and vegetables grown in our Café and hopefully be
able to boast on our Café Menu ‘From Tunnel to Table’. '

We wish you every success and appreciate the work and effort that has already gone into this project and
what is to come.

Yours sincerely,

Maureen R Ross.

Seaboard Memoriai Hall, East Street, Balintore, IV20 1UA

Charity Number: SC025484 Phone: 01862 832888
Email: info@seaboardcentre.com Website: www.seaboardcentre.com
Facebook: www.facebook.com/seaboardmemoriathall Twitter: @seaboardhall



WBalintore & Bistrict Residents Group

Community Pavilion

Tel:
e-mailg
Secretary of Balintore & District Residents Group

7 January 2019

To whom it may concern,

Community Polytunnel Project — Balintore

As a charity supporting the social welfare and community learning of the residents and
visitors to the Seaboard villages, the Balintore and District Residents group (BDRG) and its
members are in support of the above project.

Yours sincerely

Coral Allan
Secretary BDRG

The B&DRG is a Scottish Registered Charity No. SC 044952
Chair: Linda McDonald Treasurer:Annette Blackstock  Secretary :Coral Allan
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